April 2022 SPARKS

The April 2022 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is
attached.

The APRIL meeting is the annuall banquet.

A Look Inside! The next VE TESTING is April 30th. John N9OL is taking info for those that
want to operate the Lewis and Clark Trail On The Air!

Brian WB9QVR is looking for INQP HELP!
Congrats to Dave WB9YIG. Read about it in the Brag Rag!

10m net on the first Wed of the month.
The 4th annual Hamtober Fest is October 15, 2022! A Flier is attached to this email. Watch
for more raffle information soon!
For the latest news, check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net on the 146.79 repeater, at 8:00
pm every Wednesday.




